
Parks and Recreation Meeting Report Tues. Aug 17th 2021 

1. Called to order by Andy Shoemaker at 6:00pm 

Members Present: Renee Junod, Brian Thom, Sheri Davis, Andy Shoemaker, 

Molly Henkel, John Wild 

Member not Present: Mike Kurutz, Doug Wickersham 

2. Citizens Comments-   None 

3. Approve the Minutes of the July 20th 2021 Meeting 

Motion by: Brian Thom,   2nd by: Renee Junod,    Motion Passed 5-0 

4. Building s Report 

Buildings and shelter rentals are very strong and will continue that way thru 

the rest of the year. The Pavilion building supplies are going to be delivered in 

the next week and the work will be started in the next few weeks. We are 

planning to block off any weekends that are not rented at the Pavilion in the 

next couple months for the company doing the work on the Pavilion to keep 

going and complete all the work on this building.  

5. Grounds Report 

Mulch was added to the playground areas. We are just working every week to 

keep the parks clean, mowed and trimmed for everyone to use.  

6. Tree Program Update 

We have now taken 13 tree orders in for the Tree Program. Next month they 

will all have to be voted on by the Board to move forward. The trees have all 

met the criteria set forth by the guidelines of the program.  

7. Parks Projects Update 

The Frisbee golf course is set to start construction and the framing process 

this week and should be totally completed in a few weeks. This is a great 

addition to the Parks in the City. We started getting quotes to see what the 



cost will be to put in a walking track around the Tag Center. This project will 

be 100% fundraised with no cost to the City.  

8. New Parks Project Ideas 

A few new ideas to add activities in the Parks are an archery range and a swim 

platform in front of the kayak launch. Both of these ideas are just in the idea 

stage and much more research is need before it is even brought to council. 

More details to come. 

9. Senior Center Report 

The seniors are playing cards daily and playing bingo a few times a week. 

They want to add bags to their activities list starting in the fall. We are holding 

off on looking into any bus tours since Covid is back in the news. 

10. Rec Report 

No rec report from Doug as he is on vacation this week. 

11. Date and time of the next Park and Rec board 

meeting 

Tues Sept 21st 6pm at the Tag Center 

12. Adjournment 

Motion by Brian,   2nd by Sheri,   Motion passed 5-0 


